
Congratulations 

MARK MECCA
Moscow Borough Director of Public Works

30 YEAR ANNIVERSARY

Mark began his career with the Moscow Borough Department of Public Works on October 04, 1993
On behalf of Mayor Rosemarie Warner, the Moscow Borough Council and the employees and residents of the Moscow Borough 

we thank you for your hard work and dedication throughout the past 30 years
As DPW Director, Mark and his crew provide a deep care and concern for the safety of our residents and visitors throughout the year

performing general maintenance, beautifying the parks and recreation areas and maintaining the safety of the roads just to name a few
Happy 30th Anniversary Mark and thank you for all you continue to do !


